
IPWA Trail Projects - Thank You!

To our July 12th trail crew, thank you so much! You accomplished a great deal on the
Crater Lakes trail in the James Peak Wilderness. You fixed signs, hauled and placed rock

to repair the switchbacks, and repaired trail braiding. This will help prevent trail
degradation and enable visitors to use the trail as intended.

We appreciate your dedication to protecting and preserving the Wilderness.

Check out the photos here!

Join us on August 2nd at Brainard Lake!

Click for Details and Registration 

Be sure to like and follow us on social media!
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